
     

 

INVITATION – CALL for contributions 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

On behalf of the Organizing and Scientific Committee of the International Workshop on  

10 years after the 2008 Movri Mtn M6.5 Earthquake; 
An earthquake increasing our knowledge for the deformation in a foreland area, 

 
we are pleased to invite you to submit your tentative title for participation in the 2nd 
Scientific Meeting organized by the Department of Geology, University of Patras, and 
the Tectonics Committee of the Geological Society of Greece, on 13th June 2018 at 
Patras, Greece. English and Greek titles are welcomed. Moreover, we have invited Prof. 
Riccardo Caputo, from Ferrara University (Italy) to give a keynote lecture on 
“Earthquake Geology of Greece and Italy: similarities and differences”. Tentative titles 
have to be submitted to iannis@upatras.gr bearing in mind the deadline: 28th of 
February, 2018. The deadline for the submission of related contributions will be 
announced on the 2nd circular announcement.  

For further information or doubts, please contact with Prof. I. Koukouvelas 
(Department of Geology of the University of Patras, iannis@upatras.gr) or Dr. V. 
Zygouri, from the Organizing Committee (zygouri@upatras.gr).  

We look forward to meeting you on 13th June 2018 in Patras. 

Best Regards 

Prof. Ioannis Koukouvelas     Dr Athanassios Ganas 

President LOC      President Tectonics Committee 
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